
UNSW LAW: SPF03 

Call for Expressions of Interest 

In a 3 year strategic program, UNSW is increasing its staff numbers to invest in new academic talent. 

UNSW Law is offering opportunities for early career researchers to join Australia’s leader in 

innovative legal education and progressive, engaged research. UNSW Law has a very distinctive 

character, inspired by our founding vision of legal education committed to law as a service 

profession, dedicated to fundamental principles of the rule of law and justice for all. 

Commencing in 2012 UNSW Law will offer up to two strategically funded positions at level B or C, 

each for three years initially with provision for conversion to a continuing appointment.  

We are seeking expressions of interest in the form of a brief research outline and curriculum vitae, 

from suitably qualified early career researchers. Candidates will need to demonstrate excellent 

research performance (preferably via external grants or publication in leading journals) and 

potential, and a strong commitment to interactive and experiential teaching suited to UNSW Law’s 

benchmark-setting new curriculum to be introduced in 2013. 

Expressions of interest addressed to the Dean, Professor David Dixon (d.dixon@unsw.edu.au) or to 

the Head of the Law School, Carolyn Penfold (c.penfold@unsw.edu.au), should be lodged by 30th 

April 2012 for appointment commencing July 2012, or by 30th August 2012 for appointment 

commencing January 2013.  
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